Mr. Mark Blair

3-D, Second Wing,

Los Angels, America

Dear Mr. Mark,

It was with profound grief that I came to know about the untimely and tragic demise of your father due to cardiac arrest. I felt really heartbroken and I am still in shock while writing this letter. Last time when I saw your father, he seemed to be fit and healthy.

I can understand your grief and the situations that you must be going through. I wish I could take care of you. Please accept my abject grief. May God give you the courage to bear the irreparable loss. Your father was a brave man and a good human being too. He had always treated me like his son.

Please take care of your family. Feel free to contact me and please let me know if you need any financial help.

May the Soul rest in peace!

With deepest grief,

Thomas

